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The Board of Directors at Survivor’s Hope Crisis Centre would sincerely like to thank all those 

who have contributed to the SAVE SARAH Campaign to date, including the Manitoba Justice 

for pledging $25,000. The funding we have received to date will sustain the counselling program 

over the summer. We still need help and we cannot stop until we have continued support to 

ensure Survivors in the Interlake-Eastern region of Manitoba can always access free, timely, 

specialized counselling and supports in their own community.  

 

We would also like to extend our gratitude to Coral Kendel, Executive Director of Survivor’s 

Hope Crisis Centre, who has been amazing in rallying support regarding the financial need for 

SARAH as well as guiding Survivor’s Hope staff during this stressful time. She has been 

passionately working to ensure new and existing clients can continue to receive counselling 

and supports. The staff at Survivor’s Hope are very dedicated to the work that they do and we 

know this has been a strenuous and heartbreaking time for them.  

 

Any donation you can offer, no matter the size, will allow the SARAH program to keep 

in operation while we continue to advocate for long term and sustainable resources. Please 

consider donating via GoFundMe at https://gofund.me/7be2bbed or through 

CanadaHelps:  www.survivors-hope.ca/donate or etransfer to finance@survivors-hope.ca  

 

Another way you can help us to advocate for long term support is by writing to your local 

Member of Parliament or Member of the Legislative Assembly to Advocate for the SARAH 

Program and show your support.   

 

We have started off strong with this campaign and we need to keep the pressure on.  

 

SH Board of Directors  
 

 


